
The Directors of the  
     Ontario Broiler Chicken Hatching Egg Producers’ Association  

 
                                           Invite you to attend a September 2016  

                                                   

                
To be held at Springfield Golf and Country Club 

2054 Gordon St. South, Guelph ON (same location as last year.)  

on  
Wednesday, September 21st , 2016 

 
    5:30 pm REGISTRATION                                      

6:00 pm BUFFET 
 

Directors will lead discussions on various topics pertaining to our industry   
and we are looking for your input on these topics to make this a better 

industry for all our producers 

  
TOPICS to include: 

Brian Fairchild, Ph.D. 

Professor/Extension Poultry Scientist 

Poultry Science Department 

University of Georgia 

 How do we control ammonia in our barns? 

 

FBCC update. 

Commission update.  

National Agency update. 

Egg Flow Committee update. 

Voting on by-law changes. 

                   

     Please plan to attend.   

          
                           To register, send an email to obchepa@golden.net  

 

                                                            Or  
 

                          Call the office at 519-821-0657 to register 
 
 

 

 

mailto:obchepa@golden.net

